TO ALL OUR FAMILIES

CHILDREN IN NEED               FRIDAY 17th NOVEMBER
On Friday 17th November Schools up and down the country will join forces and raise money to make a life changing difference for children who need us.   At Roselands we are going to have a non-uniform day to celebrate Children in Need.  We would like your child to come to school wearing spots, stripes or checks and bring in a donation of £1 or whatever you would like to give.  
We then have the Disco to look forward to after school when you can wear whatever you like !n   
From The School’s Pupil Council.
